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Wednesday 24th September 

 

Year 2 DT Project – Parent Invitation 

 

Friday 3rd October at 2:00pm 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to invite you into school on Friday 3rd October at 2:00pm to help with 

our Design and Technology (DT) topic. Our topic is Healthy Food and throughout the week 

Year 2 will be learning all about salads – including tasting different ingredients, exploring 

what makes food healthy and designing their very own salad recipes. 

To finish off the week, on Friday 3rd October at 2:00pm, we would love to invite you into 

the classroom to help the children create their own healthy salads. 

During the session, the children will be learning and practising their food preparation skills 

such as chopping, slicing, and peeling. Your support during this activity would be very much 

appreciated and it will be a lovely opportunity to work alongside your child and see what 

they’ve been learning. 

Once we have finished making our salads (around 3:00pm), you are welcome to take your 

child home with you a little early if you wish. 

We hope you can join us for this fun and practical afternoon! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brown and Miss Beth 


